
Hh 
HI 

Houee 
Leglalatlve 
Analyal• 
S•ctlon 

Olds Plaza Bulldlng, 10th Floor 
Lansing, Michigan 48909 
Phone: 517/373-&166 

CO. RET. BREAK-IN-SERVICE 

House Bill 4785 
Sponsor: Rep. Justine Barns 
Committee: Senior Citi7.eos 

& Retirement 

Complete to 5-29-91 

A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BllL 4785 AS INIRODUCED 5-02-91 

Currently, under Public Act 156 of 1851, a county board of commissioners may vote 
to credit an employee with service resulting from employment with another political entity. 
In order to be eligible, the break-in-service between the two governmental units may not be 
longer than five years. Under House Bill 4785, the break-in-service would be extended to 
fifteen years. The bill would also extend to fifteen years the act's current provision that 
service rendered before the last break-in-service of more than five years may not be 
credited. 
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